Duchess Park Photo Day!
Thursday September 12, 2024

Tips to keep in mind:

e The school administration may require that no hats/caps be worn
in the photos so ensure you don’t have “hat head” for picture day
by not wearing your hat/cap at all on photo day.

e By preparing in advance your school portrait will look great in the
yearbook and on your ID card. Make sure you are happy with how
you look prior to having your photo taken.

e Wear your favourite clothes and colours that suit you and
remember to smile!
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